From: Kyle Sinkoff

To: CITYCOUNCIL-List
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Thank you!
Date: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:12:53 PM

Hello council members,

I wanted to appreciate your time and consideration this evening, and for the vote towards
maintaining mental health access to Alameda's more vulnerable youth and families. We are so
appreciative for the years of continued support and everyone's dedication to the community as
a whole.

Thank you again,
Kyle

Kyle Sinkoff, LCSW, PPSC * Division Director
Pronouns: she/her

School Based Services Division

Cell: (510) 435-5427

Fax: (510) 865-1930

alamedafs.org

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged
and/or confidential information only for use by the intended recipients. Any usage,
distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended
recipient is strictly prohibited and may be subject to civil action and/or criminal
penalties. If you received this email transmission in error, please notify the sender by
reply email or by telephone at (610) 629-6300, and delete the transmission.

Rematriate The Land

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged and/or
confidential information only for use by the intended recipients. Any usage,
distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended
recipient is strictly prohibited and may be subject to civil action and/or criminal
penalties. If you received this email transmission in error, please notify the sender by
reply email or by telephone at (610) 629-6300, and delete the transmission.


mailto:ksinkoff@alamedafs.org
mailto:CITYCOUNCIL-List@alamedaca.gov
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/cli1CkRNDPCkLlVJC2fPfGo44A?domain=alamedafs.org/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/3FpTClYNDPu19GJYt9hBfzSdxD?domain=sogoreate-landtrust.org/

